
Dear Bea, 

 

I hope this finds you well. Please share this email with both committees.  

 

I flew a drone up to 170 feet - which is the real height this tower, if approved, will eventually end 

up at. 

 

Included below is a picture of my backyard now and an example of what it might look like if a 

tower with five carriers is built to 170ft   

FYI - the Tarpon Towers lawyer said legally they can have five carriers on the tower - so they 

most likely will. 

  

 

 
 

 

 

A cell tower in our neighborhood will cause heartache, loss of value to our homes, and possible 

disease for those of us who will be forced into living closer than 750 feet to a cell tower (which 

has been determined unsafe by the federal government)  The variance should not be approved.   

 



 
 

 

Thank you for your hard work.  We appreciate your time and dedication.  

 

Truly, 

Carla 

 

 

 

 


